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WELCOME

SHaW Futures Academy is a new school we plan to open in Bromley in 2019.

The proposed specialist Academy will offer an innovative blend of academic and
technical education for 11-19-year-olds in the region.

The science, health and wellbeing sectors are facing serious skills shortages.
Consequently, there are many exciting career opportunities on offer for people
with the right knowledge and skills.

SHaW Futures Academy will focus on practice-based education, with an
employer-driven curriculum. This will ensure that our students are equipped with
the skills they need to progress into further training, Apprenticeships, university
or employment within this exciting and dynamic industry.

In order to ensure that our proposals best meet the needs of all our stakeholders
- including parents, residents, schools and the Local Authority - we are keen to
hear views from as many people as possible.

This leaflet gives a brief overview of our proposals and provides details as to how
you can participate in our consultation.

Thank you for your interest in SHaW Futures Academy. We look forward to
hearing from you.

Sam Parrett OBE
CEO of Bromley Educational Trust
Principal and CEO of London South East Colleges
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HOW IS SHaW FUTURES ACADEMY DIFFERENT?

We will offer 11—19-year-olds the opportunity to study at a brand new school
equipped to the highest standards, with sponsorship from a university, employer
partners and other interested bodies.

SHaW Futures Academy will differ from a mainstream
secondary school in several important ways:

SHaW Futures Academy is committed to:

Our proposed admission policy is committed to open, fair and transparent entry
arrangements. The full document can be found at: www.lsec.ac.uk/SHaW



PROPOSED LOCATION OF SHaW FUTURES ACADEMY

asons Hill

PUBLIC CONSULTATION

We want to hear your views and opinions on our proposal, which we will take into
account fully when developing our plans.

Our public consultation will run for six weeks: 6 January — 17 February 2017.
We will be consulting on a range of issues with the key question being:

Do you agree that the Secretary of State should enter into a Funding Agreement*
with Bromley Educational Trust to manage and operate the SHaW Futures Academy?

You can download our full consultation proposal and access our feedback form
on our website: www.lsec.ac.uk/SHaW

We will also be holding a public meeting from 7pm-9pm on Tuesday 24 January
2017 at London South East Colleges, Rookery Lane, Bromley, BR2 8HE.
Full details can be found on www.lsec.ac.uk/SHaW

For any further information about the proposed SHaW Futures Academy, please
contact SHaW®@lsec.ac.uk

* For further information on Funding Agreements and to see an example Funding Agreement, please visit:
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/utc-and-studio-school-funding-agreement-single-academy-trust
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